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Druhmming Day 

 
Last Friday we had a brilliant day taking part in Druhm fitness sessions. 

Each class had a 30 or 40 minute session with Ian and our children had 

a great time... We have already been inundated with children asking 

when he can come again! 

Ian also agreed to start the morning off with a short taster session for 

parents, so thank you to the small group of parents that came :) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

Monday 24th June INSET DAY 

Tuesday 25th June 

After school) KS1 ball skills with 

Progressive after school 

Evening) Stockport Book Awards at 

Stockport Town Hall 

Wednesday 26th June  

Y4 Formby trip  

1:15pm EYFS/KS1 Sports Day on the field 

Y5 Robinwood meeting in Y6 classroom 

Recorder Club & Girls/Boys Football Clubs 

after school  

Thursday 27th June  

2-3pm - Nursery induction meeting in the 

school Hall  

Cheerleading Club after school with Mrs 

Hall  

Friday 28th June 

Y3/6 Swimming  

3:15 – 4:15pm Progressive Sports After 

School Club – Multisports 

After school) Girls/boys football matches 

against Ladybrook & Outwood on the 

school field 

Inset day reminder 

Please remember that school will 

be closed to children on Monday, 

24th June as we have a staff Inset 

day. Thank you. 

EYFS/KS1 Sports Day 

Sports day for EYFS and KS1 will be 

Wednesday 26th June at 1:15pm. As 

temperatures are set to rise next week, can 

we send a little reminder for children to wear 

sunscreen & a sunhat, wear appropriate 

clothing for the weather and to bring a water 

bottle. The children will be kept in the shade 

as much as possible. 

Reception Induction 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Reception induction on 

Thursday 20.06.2024. It was lovely to see familiar and new faces! The 

PowerPoint Presentation will be available on the school website in due 

course and we will be in touch with regards to start dates for your 

children in the coming weeks. 

PE KIT REMINDER 

Please could we remind parents that children need their PE 

kit in school EVERY day.  

INDOOR: Red Prospect Vale T-shirt (or plain red T-shirt) 

Black shorts/black fitted sports leggings for girls. Black 

pumps. (most indoor lessons are done in bare feet) 

OUTDOOR: Black Tracksuit/Black Jogging bottoms and Plain 

jumper/zip top. Trainers/outdoor sports shoes. 

Thank you 

 



 

 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had lots of trips 

this week, take a look 

below at some of the fun 

we have had! 

Y5 had THREE amazing trips this 

week! First to Kingsway for a fun 

morning of art, then to Bridgewater 

Hall to play their brass instruments, 

and lastly to Tatton Park for a 

Viking themed day! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Y2 had a wonderful trip on Tuesday to 

Bramhall park to take part in a Sports 

Legacy Trail with Mrs Wall from Shapes. 

The games were Olympic themed in 

connection with the Paris 2024 Olympics. 

They were so well behaved and had the 

best time! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y6 travelled to our capital 

city on Wednesday.  

We walked for miles in the 

sunshine, saw the Rosetta 

Stone & Elgin Marbles at the 

British Museum. Climbed the 

many steps of Tower Bridge 

and braved the glass floor! 

Saw Big Ben, the Houses of 

Parliament, took in the 

sights as we walked by the 

Thames from London Bridge, 

popped over to see the King 

(who was in residence) at 

Buckingham Palace and ate 

ice creams and burgers! 

WHAT A FABULOUS DAY! 

Y6 you were superstars! 



                              Double certificates this week …  

                                    well done everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 
Star of the week Pupil of the week 

Nursery Abeeha 

Yusuf 

Santi 

Hashir 

Reception Dottie 

Aleen 

Hoorain 

Aiyla 

Year 1 Anayah 

Ella 

Maaz 

Aahil 

Year 2 Elijah S 

Eesa K 

Yusuf 

Sara 

Year 3 Aariz 

Minahil 

Rayyan 

Edith 

Year 4 Leena 

Joanna 

Raima 

Mehek 

Year 5 Shanzay 

Oliver 

Isaac 

Ismail 

Year 6 Hassan 

Rahym 

Wilf 

Dawood 

Class attendance 

W/C 17.06.2024 

Whole school attendance  

W/C 17.06.2024 
Nursery – 75.5%                              

84.1% 
Our current aim is above 95% 

A little low this week due to many of our families 

celebrating Eid on Monday. We hope it will pick up 

again next week! 

Reception – 86.9% 

Year 1 – 83.4% 

Year 2 – 84.6% 

Year 3 – 82.8% 

Year 4 – 86.7% 

Year 5 – 89.4% 

Year 6 – 80.3% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

House Points 
 

LEARJET 

254 

 

BOEING 

207 

 

LOCKHEED 

179 

 

AIRBUS 

220 

 

 

The winner of this week’s house cup is 

LEARJET. 

A huge well done to LEARJET for all your hard 

work this week!! 

 

Music Matters – a message from Mrs White 
Last week, children in Years 2, 3, 4 and 5 were treated to a demonstration of different brass 

instruments which will be available to learn from September (parent funded).  

Please see the attached leaflet from Mrs White for more details about the different brass 

instruments.  

In the next couple of weeks, we will have demonstrations from two further instrumental 

teachers who will be offering lessons on flute, clarinet, saxophone and guitar as well as violin, 

viola, cello and piano. I will then send details of approximate pricing of different length lessons 

and details of how to book them with the Music Service. 

 

Y5 visit to Bridgewater Hall 
This week, Year 5 took part in the ‘Come and Play with the Halle’ event at the 

Bridgewater Hall.  

Along with about 1000 other children, they played and sang 

specially written music with the world-famous Halle Orchestra.  

Our children were amazing and thoroughly enjoyed themselves. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please scan the QR code if you are 

interested in booking holiday swimming 

courses 

 

 


